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From: 
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To: 
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Subject: 

Good Morning, Susan Kelly 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, August 6, 2021 8:36 AM 
'Susan Kelly' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: TECO increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08907-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob. Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

-----Original Message-----
From: Susan Kelly <skelly1230@aol.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 6, 2021 8:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: TECO increase 

Good morning, 
I own a home in Valrico Florida, Hillsborough County. I had a flyer in my TECO electric bill this month alerting me to a 
possible increase in my electric charges. It seems like we are getting increases from everywhere these days. My 
homeowners Insurance went up $200 Per month due to other homeowners getting new roofs at no cost fraudulently. 
Ironic. Hillsboro county is asking for a rate increase on our solid waste fees. 
My car insurance is going up also. It seems like we're getting hit with increases everywhere this year, and this is one 
more. I feel strongly we should hold up on any electric increase at least for a year or so to let people stabilize their 
monthly bills. Please do not allow this increase at this time. People are struggling and need a break somewhere. 

Thank you and have a nice weekend, 
Susan Kelly 
4513 Country Gate Court 
Valrico, FL 33596 

Sent from my iPhone 
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